
Parents, 

We want to let you know that when your students return from the Christmas holidays, there will be 

changes in our cafeteria.  

Beginning January 3rd, breakfast items will be available in the morning between 7:45am and 8:05am in 

the cafeteria. The selection will be, but not limited to, muffins, bagels, croissants, yogurt and fruit. 

  An a la Carte selection will be available for grades 7th through 12th Monday through Friday for lunch. 

This means that the students can go through the line and choose from a selection. The selection choices 

will be, but not limited to; cheeseburger, chicken tenders, pizza, chicken sandwich, fries, side salad and 

fresh fruit. These items will be priced individually, therefore it is important for you to discuss with your 

student how much they may spend on lunch. 

  A fresh salad bar will be available for grades 4th through 12th  only, with the exception of the teachers,  

on Tuesday and Thursday’s, If 4th through 12th do not wish to purchase the salad bar, the a la carte 

choice will be available.  Prek 1 through 3rd grade will have a hot lunch daily. A la carte is not available 

for prek through 3rd grade, with the exception of the teachers. 

The price for lunch for K5 through 3rd grade will remain at $3.75. The salad bar on Tuesday’s and 

Thursday’s is $4.00 for 4th grade through 12th grade. A la carte item prices will vary and it will be up to 

the student to manage their lunch budget allotted by their family. Teachers will continue to mark the 

book to keep up with what the students are choosing for lunch. In the morning, the teacher on duty will 

be responsible for marking breakfast choices. 

Please share this information with your children. We are excited to kick off the New Year with the new 

changes to our lunch program. 

 

God Bless, 

MACA Administration  

 

 


